
 
 
Is the IB programme a good fit for you?! 
  
IB programme at Kelvin High School  
 
Grade 10​ ​ preparatory year with students taking 6 Grade 10 courses and 4   

Grade 11 courses  
 

Grades 11 and 12 ​ students choose 6 IB courses for the IB Diploma;  
these courses start in Grade 11 and continue into Grade 12  
 

The accelerated nature of the program allows us to teach university content in the Grade 12  year. 
Students can earn credit for their IB courses at universities worldwide if they do well  enough. It is a 
challenging program for the right reasons. There are many rewards for taking  the IB programme.  

 
 

Interested Grade 9 students  
 
Kelvin Gr. 9 students ​ ​ You will receive an IB presentation and IB information package in   

your Grade 9 English or Math class in February.  
 
Non-Kelvin Gr. 9 students ​ Print the required forms from the Kelvin High School website or  

pick up the information package at the main office of Kelvin High   
School.  

 

Important Dates  
 
January 31, 2025​ ​ application documents available on Kelvin's website and in  

Kelvin's main office or guidance office 
 
February 10, 2025​ ​ Registration of all WSD students begins 
 
February 28, 2025 ​ ​ Application paperwork (see below) for all Kelvin and non-Kelvin  

students is due at Kelvin’s main office.  
 

March 3, 2025​​ ​ School of Choice applications for non-Kelvin and non-WSD  
students begins 
 

March 17-20 & 24-28, 2025 ​ IB entrance conferences (see below) 
 



 
 
 
Application paperwork​ -most recent report card 

-teacher reference forms - most recent English and Math   
 teachers - students may submit a third reference, if desired 

 
 
IB entrance conferences ​ -each student's conference time will be sent to the student  

 or the student's family via email in early March.  
-Students must bring two completed assignments or copies   
 of them to their conference. These assignments must have  
 a grade and/or teacher feedback on them.  
-Please note that due to the high volume of applicants,  
 conference times may not be changed, though they may be  
postponed until April 7-11.  
 

Acceptance​ ​ ​ -letters of acceptance or non acceptance will be sent as soon  
 as possible, though due to the school division's new  
 registration process, this may be delayed until May.  

  
  

Questions?​ ​ ​ See Mr. Gregory in the IB office or contact him at  
mgregory@wsd1.org 


